
South Harringay School 

Pemberton Road 

London 

N4 1BA 

T. 020 8340 2757 

E. admin@shsharingey.co.uk  

 Thursday 15 December 2022 

Dear Parents/Carers,  

 

Guitars, Violin and Cellos 

Our year 4 classes entertained their parents and 
carers last week with afternoon concerts displaying 
just how much they had learnt to play their 
instruments this term. They were joined by the 
children in year 5 who have chosen to continue 
learning their instruments from last year. 

You can see some pictures from our instrument 
concerts by clicking here. 

 

 

Open Afternoons   

Please remember to book time off work for your child’s open event next term. We 
want a parent, or adult carer to attend for every child. The dates and times are below:  

Year 6 -Tue 10th Jan 2:45- 3:30 

Year 2- Thur 12th Jan 2:30 – 3:15 

Year 5 -Mon 16th Jan 2:45 – 3:30 

Year 3 -Wed 18th Jan 2:45 – 3:30 

Year 4 -Mon 23rd Jan 2:45 – 3:30 

Year 1 -Wed 25th Jan 2:30 – 3:15 

Please email us if you need the link again to book your place. 

 

Food Bank                                                                                                                                              

Thank you to those of you who were able to support our food bank collection. We 

know that the families receiving your donations will be very grateful. We will organise 

another collection next term.  

 

Christmas Concerts 

For the first time since 2019, we have had a full round of Christmas concerts which 
allowed children and adults alike to get into the Christmas spirit! The reception class  
nativity was first with their fabulous performance 
of Whoops-a-Daisy Angel. This was followed by a 
collection of Christmas carols performed with 
enthusiasm by our key stage 1 classes. Finally, we 
held our Junior School concert on after school on 
Tuesday,  which included singing and 
instrumental performances.   We’d like to thank 
our concert organisers, Sonya, Natalee and Daniel 
for a fantastic job in coordinating these events! 
You can see some pictures of the concert by clicking here. 

 

South Harringay School  

Goodbyes                                    
Sadly, our music teacher, Adela 
has decided to leave us – we 
wish her well. Daniel has been 
standing in for her while she 
has been away and is now tak-
ing on this role permanently 
across both schools. Daniel is a 
talented musician and has a 
real passion for teaching music 
and is extremely excited to be 
taking on this role.  

With a heavy heart,  we are 
also say-
ing 
goodbye 
to Leyla, 
who is 
moving 
out of 
London, 
to em-
bark on a new chapter in her 
life.  We will certainly miss her 
warmth and support and I'm 
sure that you will join us in 
wishing her all the best for the 
future.  

The Green  

We are pleased to announce 
that we have been able to ex-
pand capacity in our after-
school club, The Green, for 
next term. While we are still 
unable to completely meet 
demand, we have reduced the 
waiting list and will be wel-
coming some more children 
into this club in January.  

https://southharringayschools.co.uk/guitar-concert/
https://southharringayschools.co.uk/christmas-concerts/


 

 

 

Our mathlete for last week: Billy Red class 3020 points Our mathlete for this week: David 5 Magnolia 6050 points

   

Our mathletics class last week: 5 Elm   Our mathletics class this  week: 6 Maple  

 

 

   

Our star readers for last week:  Olive  3 Willow  Our star readers for this week:  Thea  3 Willow 

              Sahara, Ebony, Marlo 4 Poplar                              Arlo 4 Poplar 

              Eliz 4 Cherry                Robert 5 Magnolia 

              Benji 5 Elm                  Otis 6 Acer  

                             Elise & Walt  6 Acer 

                              

       Quiz master class: 3 Acacia          Quiz master class: 3 Acacia 

Term Dates for 2022-2023 are now available to view 

on our website 
Thursday 15 December– Last day of school 

Friday 16 December– INSET day (no school for children)  

Wednesday 4 January– First day of school 

Tuesday 10 January– Year 6 Open evening 2.45-3.30pm  

Thursday 12 January– Year 2 Open evening 2.30-3.15pm 

Monday 16 January– Year 5 Open evening 2.45-3.30pm 

Wednesday 18 January– Year 3 Open evening 2.45-3.30pm  

Monday 23 January– Year 4 Open evening 2.45-3.30pm 

Wednesday 25 January– Year 1 Open evening 2.30-3.15pm  

 

 

 

 

 


